
Sahil Saini 

 

My name is Sahil, and I moved from 

India to Fredericton last year in May. When 

I found out that that I was moving here, I 

was excited as hell! The first couple of days 

here were awesome: I met new people and 

made some new friends! It was great. 

People around here are really nice and very 

helpful. I already had some family here so 

for me, moving to a new place was quite easy. I was starting University in 

September, so I had a couple of months to roam around and check out some 

new places. The first thing I noticed were the clubs downtown and they were 

terrific. I went to different places and met different people and it was very nice. 

During the summer break, I found out about the different sports clubs in 

Fredericton. I used to play Cricket in India, so I joined the Loyalist Cricket Club. I 

made some new friends and I had a great time. I also got the chance to 

represent New Brunswick in the Eastern Canadian Cricket Championship in 

Newfoundland, and that was the highlight of my summer. There were 12 

players (including me) that were selected to represent New Brunswick in the 

Championships. The trip was absolutely amazing and we all had a wonderful 

time there.  

Then I started University in September. The professors were great and 

really helpful. I had some trouble adjusting to University, but they helped to 

make the process a lot easier. I saw snow for the first time after I moved here, 

and it was beautiful. Spoiler alert: you will have to clean it, so there are 

drawbacks too! 

To sum up my whole experience, I would say that my life became a lot more 

interesting after I moved to Fredericton, and so far it has been great for me!  


